
 
 

 

 

 

 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
 
From: Amy P. Winn, CPA 
 Accounting Coordinator 
 
Date: November 17, 2015 
 
Re: Budget Amendment # 3 
 
 
The City along with the Aging, Disability and Transit Service (ADTS) of Rockingham County 
received a grant from the NC Department of Transportation to enhance the mobility for seniors 
and individuals with disabilities.  The attached amendment increases the General Fund revenue 
for the grant amount and increases the RCATS Transportation line item in Special Appropriations. 




